
 LFA & Santa Clara 
 Board Reports 

For  
Maintenance – Logistics – Facilities  

7-2023 
LFA/Santa Clara 
Station 101 

 Permit is approved for BBQ structure and trusses are ordered and will arrive the 18th 
of July. 
 

Station 103 
 All items are replaced, station and all equipment are good to go 

 
Station 109 

 Office is painted and most quotes are in for the other work that needs to occur. Work 
is in the process of being scheduled for completion. Exterior painting bid to be 
completed soon. 
 

Station 115 
 Work starting in August on the relocation of appliances and electrical depending on 

cost. 
 

Station 116  
 Asphalt paving and striping to occur August 2023.  
 
 Work on the lighting upgrade is in progress to improve safety.  
 
 Fencing is on hold for now 


